UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting March 20, 1978 Conference Room, 4:00 p.m.

MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, Ellis, W., Ellis, J., Goldberg Gonzales, Hermann,

Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall,

Romero, Schwartz, Stelzner, Teitelbaum, Winograd, Hart.

Students: Fenoglio, LeClaire, Perelson.

The minutes of the meeting of March 6, 1978, were approved.

The Dean made several announcements about deanship openings, other positions and the meeting of the Association of Western Law Schools.

A motion was made to grant the petition of Robert E. Epstein that Professors Goldberg and Utton be permitted to read papers submitted by him after the faculty deadline. The motion was separated. The motion as to Professor Goldberg's paper failed. The motion as to Professor Utton's paper was tabled, to be considered after Professor Utton had been consulted.

A motion from the Student Affairs Committee to abolish the requirement that student course selections must be approved by a faculty member failed.

There being no dissent, the Chair ruled that a motion from the Student Affairs Committee providing that course descriptions be circulated prior to registration had passed unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Frederick M. Hart

Dean